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December 23, 2017 

 

 

A Message from Councillor De Baeremaeker 

 

 

Please accept this letter as my full support for the 2017 Inclusive Arts Fest hosted by the Artists 

& Artisans Development Network that is to be celebrated at the Scarborough Civic Centre this 

December 23 & 24, 2017.    

 

As the Toronto City Councillor for Ward 38 and Deputy Mayor, Toronto East, I am proud to 

support this event as it celebrates the diversity of our community by sharing unique art with 

residents from all of Toronto. It has been a wonderful event hosted in Scarborough for many 

years and I am very happy to see it return for what I am sure will be another successful event.  

 

As I am sure you know, this community is home to a vibrant mix of residents from many 

different ethnic backgrounds. Therefore, I give my full support to this event that welcomes and 

invites neighbours of all ethnicities to celebrate Scarborough's rich cultural diversity through 

arts, crafts and performing arts.  

 

I would like to congratulate all those participating in this year's event and wish all members 

continued success.   

 

 

 

Cheers, 

 

 

Glenn De Baeremaeker 

City Councillor, Ward 38 

Glenn De Baeremaeker 
                       City Councillor - Ward 38, Scarborough Centre 

 


